
 
 

Main Break on Snow Road 

October 2, 2024 

Beginning around 8:30 this evening, we experienced a main break on Snow Road, from 

Worcester Street to Xmas Tree Lane. Residents in this area will be without water until further 

notice. We are very sorry for this inconvenience. 

 

We thank you in advance for your patience. 

The Grafton Water District team. 

 


